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RESIGNATION OF CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER OF SUBSIDIARY COMPANY 
 

 
The Board of Directors of BH Global Corporation Limited (the “Group”) wishes to announce 
that Dr. Steven Wong, the Chief Executive Officer of the Group’s subsidiary company, Gulf 
Specialty Steel Industries LLC (“GSSI”), has resigned from GSSI. Dr. Wong has relinquished 
his role as the CEO of GSSI on 17 September 2014. 
 
The operations of GSSI will continue as usual and remain focused on serving its customers 
in the galvanized steel wire business. 
 
 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
 
Vincent Lim Hui Eng 
Chief Executive Officer 
Date: 13 November 2014 


